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The Capreol railway museum and
the Tom Morley Mine project are
scheduled to receive money from the
city’s economic development depart-
ment. i

The Northern Ontario Railway
Museum and Heritage Centre will
receive $25,000. The money will be used
to pay for a proposal for an expansion
plan. The museum has requested fed-
eral money as well.

Greater Sudbury Community Eco-
nomic Development Corporation will
provide the mine project in Onaping
Falls with $16,000 to help pay for design
and engineering work estimated to cost
$113,500. ‘
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